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Maple Ridge Spray Parks Opening Early 

 
Maple Ridge, BC: In response to requests from the public the City of Maple Ridge is opening 

spray parks throughout the community. The Albion Spray Park is now open and the Maple Ridge 

Park Spray Park will be opening on Tuesday, May 15. Parks staff will activate neighbourhood 

spray park features by Friday. 

 

“We are pleased to be able to act quickly on this suggestion from the public. The spray parks are 

a great place for families to enjoy some outdoor recreation during this stretch of warm weather,” 

said David Boag, Director of Parks & Facilities for the City of Maple Ridge.  

 

Citizens can locate the closest spray park facility to their home using the new ‘What’s Happening 

Around Me?’ (WHAM) application on the City’s Open Government portal. Follow the link from the 

City’s home page at mapleridge.ca or go directly to opengov.mapleridge.ca. You can use your 

smartphone, tablet or home computer to find park amenities close to your home. 
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